
 

 

ICEVLC 2015 Conference TPC Chair’s Welcome Address 

 

 
Shinichiro Haruyama 

ICEVLC 2015 Technical Program Committee Chair 

Chairman of VLCA 

Professor, Keio University 

 

On behalf of ICEVLC 2015 Technical Program Committee, I am delighted to welcome 

you to International Conference and Exhibition on Visible Light Communications 2015 

(ICEVLC2015). It is my great pleasure to hold ICEVLC 2015 at Keio University where 

people from several countries get together and share ideas of visible light communication. 

In ICEVLC2015, there are technical sessions in the morning and invited talks and a 

panel session in the afternoon. For technical sessions, eight papers were selected for 

presentation after the review process by prominent researchers of visible light 

communication all over the world. The topic of the first technical session is image sensor 

communication, which has been drawing a lot of attention recently. The topic of the 

second technical session is circuits and modulation, which presents special ideas for 

transmission of visible light communication. All the papers have very high quality 

contents and I am sure that you will enjoy their presentations.  

In the invited talks, two prominent researchers will give talks about image sensor 

communication. In the panel session, panelists include experts of image sensor 



communication and high speed communication. 

There will also be an exhibition of visible light communication in the afternoon, where 

more than ten companies and universities will show their products and prototypes of 

visible light communication. It is probably the first time that so many companies and 

universities gather and do the exhibition of visible light communication at the same place. 

So please do not miss this rare opportunity. 

I would like to thank Technical Program Committee members, (TPC Vice Chair) 

Professor Takaya Yamazato of Nagoya University, Professor Harald Haas of University 

of Edinburgh, UK, Professor Thomas Little of Boston University, USA, Emeritus 

Professor Mitsuji Matsumoto of Waseda University, Japan, Professor Dominic O'Brien of 

University of Oxford, UK, Mr. Richard D. Roberts of Intel Corporation, USA, and 

Professor Zhengyuan (Daniel) Xu of University of Science and Technology of China, 

China. I would also like to thank all sponsors and supporters, session chairs, and our 

student helpers. 
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